
							SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
 

 

DONOR INFORMATION 
 
HOW TO DONATE: 
Donations to the MITA Scholarship Fund can be made via personal or corporate check. Please make 
all checks payable to MITA, Inc., with the words MITA Scholarship Fund written on the memo line.  
 
Donations should be mailed to MITA at the following address: 
 
MITA 
Attn: Mariam Robinson 
P.O. Box 1640  
Okemos, MI 48805 
 
THINGS FOR DONORS TO BE AWARE OF: 

• Donations to the MITA Scholarship Fund are NOT tax-deductible. 
• Donations to the MITA Scholarship Fund will go directly into a fund specifically designated 

for that purpose.  
• Promotional credits that MITA may offer now or in the future are NOT eligible to be used 

toward a donation to the MITA Scholarship Fund. 
• Donations to the MITA Scholarship Fund are completely separate from contributions made 

to the MITA PAC and are not subject to Michigan campaign finance laws or restrictions. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
PURPOSE OF THE SCHOLARSHIP: 
The purpose of the MITA Scholarship Fund is to offer financial support to individuals hoping to 
pursue a career in the heavy/highway construction industry. The MITA Scholarship Fund will accept 
new applications every year. 
 
CRITERIA FOR APPLYING TO THE SCHOLARSHIP: 
Any individual applying for the scholarship must be college or trade school bound for the purpose of 
pursuing a career in the heavy/highway construction industry. 
 
AMOUNT: 
The amount of the scholarship being awarded will be determined on an annual basis, based on the 
number of donations the fund received and based on the number of qualified applicants who are 
determined to be deserving of the scholarship. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Questions regarding the MITA Scholarship Fund should be directed to Mariam Robinson, MITA 
Director of Strategic Affairs, at mariamrobinson@thinkmita.org or at 517-347-8336.  


